
Volunteers Needed

Pool - Pool will open Memorial Day 
weekend!  

Food Truck - THANKS to Tracy Ayers & 
Laurel Marino  for stepping up AGAIN!  
We have a schedule through fall.  (see 
attachment for printing) 
Tracy@TracyLAyers@gmail.com 

Positions - Always Looking for new 
volunteers!  There are so many ways to help 
out.  Contact a board member, or April if 
you are interested. 
April@aarnold@sentrymgt.com

HOA Newsletter
Board Meeting Notes 

·      HOA Annual Meeting was held on 3/14 - New member Ellie 
Schatz was elected to join the current board:  Matt Davis (Pres.), 
Nick Barber (VP), Wayne Chappell (Treas), & Tracy Ayers (Director). 

.     HVAC system will be replaced by Perfect Plumbing Heating and 
Air by end of April in the clubhouse.

·    The clubhouse damage from the bathroom leak will get a new 
floor laid,  and the  walls repainted.  There was a crack  in the 
kitchen sink and it will be  replaced too.  This will be complete by 
the end of March.

.    Frisbee golf course supplies have been ordered and Thomas 
Yengst  will install and complete the course mid April for all to 
enjoy!  This will be at the park off Sage Hollow, Gail McMahon 
Park.
 

Forms/FAQ LINKS

Clubhouse Rental Form

ACC Request Form

Popular Questions

April/Spring 2024Eagle Springs Estates 

Next Board Meeting:
April 25th @ 6pm

2nd QTR Dues - 
Due April 1st!

No dues increase for 2024!

Contact Us
Community Manager: April 
Arnold, 
Ph: 208-323-1080
Website:  
www.eaglespringshomeowners.com

Sentry Management
6149 N. Meeker Pl. Ste 150
Boise, ID  83713

Upcoming Events

5/18-19 - Eagle Springs Garage Sale

5/23 - Food Truck Schedule Begins

Click icon to link

Cory Berish 
battling rain 
and wind for 
Melt in Feb.



FOOD TRUCK NIGHTS 2024

Print and keep!

Eagle Springs Clubhouse  (Times may vary, make sure to watch for emails)

May 23rd - KB Burritos

June 27th - Sear & Savor

     Gourmet smash burgers!

July 25th -  Stella’s Ice Cream

July 31st -  Gyro Shack

August 21st - Tony’s Tamales

September 12th -  KB Burritos

Thank you for being part of our community


